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' February 4, 1985

Ms'. Mary Stephens
Nuclear Awareness Network
1347-) Massachusetts-
Lawrence, Kansas 66044-

Dear M . Stephens:

During conversations with Nuclear Regulatory Comission representatives over
the past several months, you have indicated that you have information
pertinent to construction activities at the Wolf Creek Generating Station.
However, .I understand that you have steadfastly maintained that you were not
in a position to pass the information on to us. This is true even though we
asked for the information each time you raised the issue as well as during a
number of follow-up telephone calls and during a personal visit by L. E. Martin
of my staff on January 23, 1985.

_

'It is our continued desire to promptly address any safety-related implications
that may be contained in the information or allegations that you may have. Wa
again solicit your cooperation in providing such information to Region IV ir a
timely manner. You may call collect either R. P. Denise (817) 860-8106 or
L. E. Martin (817) 860-8153.

Sincerely,

O2IGiNAL 5!GNED BY

ROBERT D. AMRTIN

Robert D.- Martin
Regional Administrator

.bec: R.'Denise
L. Martin-

M. Kannan, OELD
'J.- Lieberman, OELD
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